

Helvellyn Road, Sunderland, Tyne & Wear, SR2 9JJ Tel: 0191 553 7665. Fax: 0191 553 7670. Email: Office@hvi.org.uk www.hillviewinfant.co.uk Head Teacher: Mrs. C. Smith

January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

World Book Day is on Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March this year and once again we are hopeful that fathers will come in to read with the children as part of our Book Fair (Monday 26<sup>th</sup> February until Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March). Our FRED initiative (Fathers Reading Every Day) was very popular last year and we welcomed dads and grandads into school to read with groups of children from their own child's class. We would love this to happen again this year and would welcome any male role model – dads, grandads, uncles, brothers.

If you could spare half an hour during Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March to come into school and read in your own child's class please see your child's class teacher. We wanted to give you as much notice as possible as we are very aware of work commitments but will remind you again nearer the time.

Thanks so much for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. B. Johnston English co-ordinator

















